
The photo was taken by Harvey from his C-27J mission drop
last week after the coasties showed up.
The crew from left to right is Dan Lipman from 11-1, Rob
Bonnem , Tom Martin from 11-6, and David Mcgee.
The C. G. was not using the old C-130 for this mission. The
C-130s are slowly being removed from service and replaced
by the newer C-27Js.

C-27J mission with the Coast Guard


